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 Super Scientists                                          
All children have been observing the life cycle of 
a butterfly and this week it was time for many 

of them to be released. Years 3 and 4 have been 
learning about plants and how plants get the 

water that they need to grow. 

Please remember                                                                                      
Keeping children safe is our number one priority and if there are changes to the        

normal collection routine then please let us know. Any adult collecting children from 
Nursery up to Year 2, that is different to the parent or carer, will also need to know 
your child's password.  We would also ask that, if you are going to be late collecting 

your child, you let the school know as soon as possible please.  

Food for Thought                                                                                          
This is the title of our whole school 
theme for the first half of summer 
term. Please take a look at our      

website for detailed curriculum plans 
and for more pictures of the children’s 
great learning. We have a lot planned 
for summer term - please see the big 

list of dates on the back! 

Y6 Mock SATs week                                                                                          
We are very proud of our year sixes, who have 

completed their mock SATs week with        
maturity and perseverance. They are ready to 

do a great job and get the real SATs week 
done. 



Summer Term Dates 

Monday 1st May:  May Day Bank Holiday - school closed 

Tuesday 2nd May:  NEU Strike - Classes 1/2B, 3/4W, 5W and 5C closed 

Tuesday 2nd May:  5W IntoUniversity Workshop 

Thursday 4th May:  5C IntoUniversity Workshop 

Monday 8th May:  Coronation Bank Holiday - school closed 

Tuesday 9th May:  Y6 SATs week 

Monday 15th May:  Y2 SATs week 

Monday 15th May:  School council visiting Lord Mayor at Guildhall 

Monday 22nd May:  Y6 swimming lessons start (all this week) 

Wednesday 24th May: Quadkids Athletics (information to be sent out) 

Friday 26th May:  Last day before the half-term holiday 

Monday 5th June:  School re-opens after half term holiday 

     Y6 swimming lessons continue (all this week) 

Tuesday 6th June:  Y6 London visit parent meeting 

Friday 9th June:   School photograph day 

Monday 12th June:  Sports week starts with the Opening Ceremony 

Tuesday 13th June:  AM - Humberside Fire and Rescue visiting Early Years 

     PM - Reception Sports Day 

Wednesday 14th June: AM - Nursery Sports Day 

     PM - Y5 & Y6 Sports Day 

Thursday 15th June:  PM - Y3 & Y4 Sports Day 

Friday 16th June:  PM - Y1 & Y2 Sports Day 

Thursday 22nd June:  Black, White and Red Day 

     Y4 IntoUnitversity Careers in Action workshop 

Wednesday 28th June: Y6 London visit 

Friday 30th June:  Summer Fair 

Tuesday 4th July:  6M IntoUniversity Secondary Transition Workshop 

Wednesday 5th July:  6W IntoUniversity Secondary Transition Workshop 

     Parents’ Evening - KS1 and KS2 results and Early Years 
     Annual Reports available 


